Kodiak/Aleutians Chapter

Alaska State Employees Association (ASEA)
American Federation of State, County & Municipal Employees (AFSCME)
Local 52, AFL-CIO

Alaskans Working For Alaska!



Dear Kodiak/Aleutians Chapter member,

On behalf of the Chapter Executive Board, I am extending my sincere gratitude to each of you individually and to all of the State employees that make up the chapter. Your Chapter Executive Board consists of members, just like you, that are elected by you. You are a member of the Kodiak/Aleutians Chapter and a voice in how our chapter operates.

Our chapter thrives on input from chapter members through chapter meetings and events. Our chapter strives to holds meetings quarterly at lunch time and food is provided. At the meetings, we discuss ways we can reach out to the chapter membership and our local community. Currently we have outreach through our high school senior scholarship program, chapter member tuition reimbursement program and charitable contributions to the communities within the Kodiak/Aleutian Chapter region. We have various committees and planning groups that coordinate the chapter's activities.

If you are creative, innovative and want to become an active member in the community, please bring your ideas, voice and coworkers with you to your next chapter meeting. At the chapter meetings, you have a vote as a member and if you have not attended a meeting before, we can provide you with information on how to participate.

We would love to have your input and help to coordinate events and activities. We will send notifications and reminders so that you do not miss these opportunities. Keep watch for your Break Time Reading emails for future announcements.

In solidarity, Ryan Burt Kodiak/Aleutians Chapter President ASEA/AFSCME Local 52, AFL-CIO

ASEA website:

www.afscmelocal52.org

Kodiak/Aleutians Chapter Page on ASEA website:

http://www.afscmelocal52.org/index.php/union-leadership/chapters/kodiak-aleutians-chapter